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Upcoming Events

Week 7
27 November - Canteen Closed
27 November - Colour Run

Week 8
2 December - VPS Netball Cupcake Fundraiser

Week 9
8 December - K-2 Principal's Award Lunch

9 December - 3-6 Principal's Award Lunch

10 December - Presentation Day

Week 10
14 December - Special Whole School Assembly

14 December - Year 6 Farewell

16 December - Last Day of 2020!



Principal's ReportPrincipal's Report



LUNCH PACKS ARE BEING ORGANISED BY STAGE 3 - NOT ILANA'S
CANTEEN. FOR ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT THE FRONT OFFICE!





Year 4 used tea bags to transform paper and
create their own prisoner records after learning

about crime and punishment in 18th century
England.



MYSTERY ARTIST
BY JUBIN H 5/6A

Staring at the strokes of paint, John decided to examine the painting
further. Seeing the painting up close made him see the types of
colours that were used. He was surprised by the fact that there was
brown for a painting of a blue flower. John was a good painter
himself, however it took him longer to do paintings than other kids.
There was an exception for that, the quality of the paintings are
much better. Unfortunately the teachers at Birrel Public School do
not notice this. Reason being is that it takes him one month to do the
painting. For other kids it takes them one art lesson. However  one
night on 14 Roville Road this was about to change. John was about to
drift off to sleep after the day at the art gallery. He trembled down
the stairs to the door. What would happen? 

He reached the door and decided to look into the window to see who
was there. He saw a tall person with a black cloak and hood. He was
worried that it could be a robber trying to steal his artwork, thinking
that it's worth one hundred thousand pounds. He couldn't see if the
person was a boy or girl. The thing that worried him the most would
be if they were armed. However, John felt like he should open the
door, so he did. Excited, the person stared at John. John took a few
steps back cautiously, thinking that the stranger was about to jump
on him. The stranger reached down to their wallet and pulled out a
small red bag which seemed to be made out of velvet.

John couldn't see anything in the bag or on it. The stranger threw
the bag at him and walked away. John was petrified, but decided he
should close the door first. Shaking with fear, he reached down to
pick up the bag. He lifted it into the air. Nothing happened. He
opened the bag in suspense thinking something crazy was about to
happen. It was not what he thought it was. It was a very small
painting brush. John was confused by the fact that someone
wearing one of the freakiest costumes you could find at your door
gave you this. He walked up the stairs in fear and went back to his
room. He put the small painting brush back in the bag and put the
bag on his desk. He went back into bed and finally drifted off to
sleep. The next day something amazing was going to happen.





If you missed this weeks Cyber Safety Webinar, you
can view the full session copying and pasting the

following link:

https://bit.ly/3lMzUPD
Filled with real-world and relevant information, this
session provides strategy-rich and practical content
that can be implemented immediately to promote
safer online environments. You can also visit the

ySafe parent hub:

https://vaucluseps.cybersafetyhub.com.au/



Cupcake
Fundraiser

WEDNESDAY  2  DECEMBER

LUNCH

$2  PER  CUPCAKE

VAUCLUSE  PUBLIC  SCHOOL  

NETBALL  TEAM

HE L P  US  RA I S E  F UNDS  FOR  OUR  VAUC LU S E  PUB L I C

S CHOO L  NE TBA L L  T E AM !












